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TOWN OF CAIRO TOWN BOARD 

MEETING MINUTES - OCTOBER 26, 2016 

 

All town council members present. 

 

A. RESOLUTIONS:  The following matters were discussed and resolutions voted on as follows: 

 

1. Resolution 213 -2016 - Approval to hire Dustin Rogers as a Provisional Police Officer. 

 “BE IT RESOLVED that the Town Board of the Town of Cairo does hereby authorize Sergeant 

in Charge, Richard Busch to hire Dustin Rogers as a provisional police officer for the Town of 

Cairo, pending completion of the Zone 14 Law Enforcement Academy, and 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution shall be retroactive to October 19, 2016, 

and 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this shall be considered the town’s one part time police 

officer authorized to be hired not on the current civil service list for part-time police officer.” 

Offered by Councilmember Gary Warner 

Seconded by Councilmember Mary Jo Cords. 

Resolution passed by a 5/0 vote with all members voting in the affirmative. 

 

2. Resolution 214 - 2016 - Setting of 2017 Budget Public Hearing. 

 “BE IT RESOLVED that the Town Board of the Town of Cairo does hereby set the public 

hearing for the 2017 town budget to take place at 7:00 p.m. on November 7, 2016 at the Town 

of Cairo Town Hall and does further instruct the Town Clerk to cause the meeting notice to be 

published in the town’s official newspaper no later than 5 days before and exclusive of the 

meeting date.” 

Offered by Council member Gary Warner 

Seconded by Council member Mary Jo Cords. 

Resolution passed by a 5/0 vote with all members voting in the affirmative. 
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B.  DISCUSSIONS: Subsequent to the discussion and votes on the above resolutions, the board 

discussed the following matters: 

 

1. Town Park:  The board discussed town park usage with Cairo Little League representatives.  

The discussion centered around whether the town would be providing funding for the little 

league as the representatives present had heard a rumor to that effect.  The board indicated the 

rumor was false and that, in fact, the board was discussing whether or not to charge user fees 

for the park. 

 

2. Budget.  The board engaged in ongoing budget discussions.   

 

THEREAFTER the meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:00 p.m. 

 

       Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

       Daniel A. Benoit 

       Town of Cairo Supervisor  

 


